

Maurizio Pellecchia, Ph.D.
Professor of Biomedical Sciences
School of Medicine Research Building
Office 317
900 University Avenue
Riverside, CA 92521
Tel 951.827.7829
www.medschool.ucr.edu

June 6, 2018

TO: Senate Division Chair Dylan Rodriguez

FROM: Maurizio Pellecchia, Chair Executive Committee, School of Medicine

RE: comments on "Proposed Medical and Health Humanities Minor"

The School of Medicine Executive Committee evaluated the document at the May 2018 FEC meeting. The proposal was presented to the committee by Dr. McMullin, who is also a member of the SOM FEC. The FEC enthusiastically supported the initiative and noted the richness of the cited CHASS courses and how well many of these may integrate with recent SOM initiatives in general and palliative medicine.

Kind regards,

Maurizio Pellecchia

Professor of Biomedical Sciences

School of Medicine Research Building

Office 317 900 University Avenue Riverside,

CA 92521 Tel 951.827.7829

www.medschool.ucr.edu